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Class Reader Writer Mathematician 

Ladybirds Aria Elsie Lou Isla 

Bumblebees Rose Tami Lily 

Caterpillars Kai Emmie William 

Dolphins Frankie Ella Lily 

Sharks Eugenia Toby Roary 

Stingrays Izzy J Mrinali Lily 

Turtles Avalon Esme Yasmine 

Orcas Mia Sophia Saffy 

Penguins Riley Noah Molly 

Follow us on Facebook 

@AllSoulsCEPsch 

     
   
   

     

In Worship this week, we have 
been looking at people whose faith 
helped them to do good for others.  

Ask your child about George     
Cadbury and see what they can 

remember about his faith.   

Attendance 

Remember, you can also email any     
absences to our attendance email 

address which is                                      
attendance@allsouls.kent.sch.uk 

This is checked every morning. 

Student        

Success! 

We love to hear 

about the success our     

children achieve outside 

school!  If your child has    

anything they are proud of 

that you would like to share 

with the school community, 

please email the office with 

details and a photo, if you 

wish.  This can be anything 

from a hobby, to a sport to 

any achievement you are 

proud of.  We share these 

stories on our school news-

letter which also goes on the 

website. 

Beau went to Alton 

Towers last week with 

Chloe Scott’s Dance 

School to take part in a 

performance called 

Chance to Dance. 

It sounded like they had 

a great time! 

 

 

Swimming for next term 

Apologies, there was an error in last 

week’s newsletter which said Year 5 

would be swimming next term but this 

is incorrect. 

Next term will be Year 4 swimming 

on Wednesday mornings! 

 

 

Please find attached 

new menu for School 

dinners for November 

onwards. 

 

Cold weather 

Now that the weather is 

changing, please ensure that all children 

have a coat on colder days and when it is 

raining. 

 

 

 

We have another interactive 

Open Day planned for children 

who are due to start primary 

school in September 2023.  

11th November 

1.15pm 

or 

2.00pm 

No need to book, just arrive at 

your preferred time on the day! 


